
Swindon Village Primary School 

 

7th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents 

Gloucestershire Primary Schools Nature Quiz 

Your child has been selected to take part in the Gloucestershire School's Nature Quiz on 

Monday 31st March. 

Children will need to be taken to Warden Hill Primary School (Durham Close, Cheltenham), 

by 4:00pm on Monday afternoon.  

The quiz should last for approximately 1 hour and will be finished by 5:00pm 

There will be space for parents to stay and spectate. 

Drinks and biscuits will be provided for the children. 

Please can you support your child with 

their quiz preparation at home, if possible. -

British wildlife/nature. 

Many thanks  

Vicky Brain  

  

 

Gloucestershire Primary Schools Nature Quiz 

 

Pupil Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

 

I give/do not give permission for my child to attend the Gloucestershire Primary Schools Nature 

Quiz, and understand that I need to arrange transport for them to get there and back. 

 
 Contact name________________________________________________ 
 
 Contact telephone number _____________________________________ 
 

Signed (parent)__________________________________________________ 

 


